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May has been a pretty busy month for
Leader Breeders, as most of our programs

are coming to an end. Our mentorship
program and after school programs are

sadly wrapping up. In addition to
programming, this is a heavy grant writing

and planning time for us. 
We have been fortunate enough to secure a

few new grants and community
partnerships. Our main goal right now is to
secure funding that’ll allow us to hire more
staff so that we can expand and make a

larger impact on our community.  
We partnered with PICK UP USA to offer two

young basketball players free memberships
for the summer. We also partnered with Rita
Church Community Center to host a series

of clothing and shoe giveaways for the
community. 

WWW.LEADERBREEDERS.ORG

Thanks to our amazing
mentorship circle, we were

able to pilot our FIRST official
mentorship program. The

program consisted mostly of  
local collegiate student-

athletes and junior high school
students. We look forward to

evaluating what went well and
what we can improve upon
moving forward for our next

cohort in the Fall! 
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Inside LB & The Community
Leader Breeders is dedicated to fostering the holistic

development of our youth and offering valuable
resources to our cherished communities. We are teaming
up with The Sanctuary Collective, The Ryan Institute, and
other community partners to bring back our Baltimore

STREAM Summer Basketball Camp. This year’s camp will
feature two three-week sessions for rising 1st - 6th

graders. We are actively seeking sponsorships for some of
our campers and families. If you are interested in

sponsoring a camper, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

We are also doing a free lunch giveaway in partnership
with Breadcoins and Vikkis Fells Point Deli. If you work near

the area, let us know and we will gladly give you a
voucher!  

We believe in paying it forward. If you get the opportunity
to, please support other local non-profits and community

schools. 

We’d like to publicly thank Breadcoins,
Abell Foundation, T Rowe Price, PepsiCo
Foundation, The Sanctuary Collective,

The Ryan Institute, Baltimore Leadership
School For Young Women, Gardenville
Elementary, and Pick Up USA for their

support.

Leader Breeders hopes you ‘re having a  
great start to the Summer and we wish

you all the best in 2024!

For More Info:
www.leaderbreeders.org

leaderbreeders@gmail.com

Upcoming Dates
June 8th - Clothing & Shoe Giveawy 
June 24th - July 11th - Baltimore
STREAM Summer Basketball Camp
Session 1 
June 22nd - Free Basketball Clinic 
July 26th - July 27th - Family Portrait
Day
August 2nd - Ditch Day Fundraiser
August 3rd - Leader Breeders
Anniversary Cook Out/ Back To
School Drive
August 17th - August 18th - Leader In
The Making Basketball Tournament 


